COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

91, Benchureh Street; B.C. 1.

13th January, 1939,

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of
Satis your letter of the 30th ultimo melative to the Survey
of the Port Screwshaft of the Steel Twin Serew Yacht
"CAROLITA", and have duly noted your remarks.

The case has been placed before the
Committee at their meeting today and I have to say
that, in the clroumstances, they have deferred
consideration of the same for the present, pending
the receipt of informatlion from you, in due course,
as to the disposal of the vessel.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

W. Bennett, Esq.,
NEW YORK. OVa S




